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Dear PUCO: 

Please do not approve the First Energ/s recent request to reduce energy efficiency 
programs it already had in place. 

I feel very strongly about this issue for a variety of reasons. The most significant of 
these is that I want energy pollution reduced and) also want Ohio utilities to provide cleaner 
energy sources. I am the parent of three young children who should not have to deal with the 
continued debasement of their environment so that First Energy can earn additional profits. 
Additionally, I should not have to pay for First Energy to continue polluting our air with 
outdated coal burning technology. 

1 strongly urge you not to approve First Energy's recent request. 

Very truly yours, 

Ellen M. Kramer 
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